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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.0 5pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 
‘Stay in bounds’ 

 
 

Responsible Respectful Learners 

 

CPS Newsletter  
is available: 

 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public 
School 

• CPS website https://cobar-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

• Printed copies can be collected 
from the CPS Administration 
Office if you prefer this  

       format. 

Principal’s Report 
 

All students attended a Beat Box workshop this 
week. Beat Boxing is using vocals to produce  
percussive sounds such as drums. The students  
thoroughly enjoyed this and we now have many  
aspiring musicians beat boxing around the school. 
 

Yr 6 students participated in a personal development 
workshop today, working with a clinical nurse to  
develop skills they will need as they move into  
adolescence 
 

Spring Fair is this Friday and we look forward to 
seeing you all at this great event. Thanks again to all 
the P&C members and school staff who have put in 
so much time and effort to organise this. 
 

A word on the skate park. This is a wonderful  
facility for the children of Cobar, however we as a 
school continue to receive reports of anti-social  
behaviour at the skate park; young people drinking 
alcohol, vaping and smoking, aggressive and  
threatening behaviour have all been reported to us. 

We always encourage those informing us of this  
behaviour to contact and report to the police. I  
encourage all parents and carers to be aware of these 

issues and to consider the appropriateness of young 
children being left unsupervised at the skate park in 
company of older children engaging in these  

behaviours. 
 

Have a great weekend everyone. 
 

Jonathan Harvey 
Principal  

 

We are a school community of 
 Responsible, Respectful, Learners 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

09.09  Spring Fair 

26.09 
to 

07.10 

 School Holidays 

10.10  Staff & Students Return 

11.11 
to 

14.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

19.12  Last day of School 

Copper/Zinc Team Assembly 
12.45pm to 1.25pm 

Week Date Class 

8 09.09.22 No Assembly due to  
Spring Fair 

Week Date Class 

8 09.09.22 No Assembly due to  
Spring Fair 

GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY 
11.55am to 12.30pm 

 

School Attendance 
 
 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance 

Cobar Public School  
Voluntary School  Contribution 

 

The Voluntary School Contributions for 2022 have remained the same as last year. 
 
$25 for one student or $40.00 for a family. 
 
As in previous years, funds raised will be accumulated over the next twelve months. Cobar Public School  
P & C will then determine what major capital works project will be supported by these funds. 
 
If electing to contribute, please complete the slip below and return with funds to the Admin. Office. Thank you to 
those parents and carers who have already elected to contribute for the benefit of our students. Your support is ap-
preciated. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Cobar Public School 
 
Please find enclosed $25.00/$40.00 as the 2022 Voluntary School Contribution for my child/children 
 
Student Name: ______________________________  Student Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Student Name: ______________________________  Student Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer:  _______________________________  Date:  ________________________ 




















